
 

CONGRATULATORY MESSAGE ON THE APPOINTMENT OF MS DELIS MAZAMBANI AS ZHRC 
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY 

The Zimbabwe Human Rights Commission (ZHRC), congratulates Ms Delis Mazambani on her 
recent appointment as the Executive Secretary of the Commission. 

Ms Mazambani holds a Bachelor of Laws (Hons.) Degree and a Masters Degree in Women’s Law 
from the University of Zimbabwe. She also possesses a Postgraduate Executive Diploma in 
Business Leadership from the Zimbabwe Institute of Management. Currently, she is a doctoral 
candidate in Peace, Leadership and Governance at Africa University. 

ZHRC Commissioners and Secretariat have the confidence that the new Executive Secretary has 
the capabilities to steer the Commission to another level and wish her every success. 

Congratulations, Makorokoto, Amhlophe! 

 

 


